
 

 

January 2018 

Happy New Year from all the 

LGC Crew 
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

LGC Cruisers. 
 

 

We are pleased to 

announce that Alan & 

his team at Creative 

Custom Cars in Collins Rd Dromana have 

provided a $500 cash prize to be won by a 

lucky Cruiser in the Annual Cruiser prize 

draw to be held at the March Cruise Night. 

This is in addition the prizes already listed in 

the annual newsletter. 

Cruiser prizes in addition to Creative 

Customs $500 to be won at the March Cruise 

Night March 6th here at the Homemaker 

Centre. They are: 

• $500 CASH provided by the Frankston 

Engine Centre. 

• $1000 Voucher provided by Hoppers 

Stoppers 

• $700 of Media Blasting from 

EnviroBlast 

 

And if you’re not already a LGC Cruiser 

subscriber, here’s another 500 reasons to see 

Kerin or Heather at the LGC tent and be in 

tonight’s draw. Still only $20 subscription. 

 

Upcoming LGC Events 
 

2018 Victorian State 

Hot Rod Show 

Saturday January 27th  

Let’s Go Cruisin has 

again been invited by the 

show organizers, the 

VHRA, to host Saturday’s 

outdoor annex show at 

next year’s Hot Rod & Cool Rides Show. 

Become an entrant in the show by entering 

your car in the LGC cruise. And it’s a great 

deal! Car, driver and passenger all in the 

show for just $25, plus an entrant’s only 

prize draw at 3pm. The prize pool includes a 

highly desirable show fridge up for grabs 

along with other prizes. The only other way to 

own one of these fridges is to be a major 

winner in the show. We’ll also have a LGC 

Cruiser draw at 3pm. 

New for this year is a better location to 

display your car at the Exhibition Building. 

We’re also taking the Dirty Stop Outs along 

to entertain us all.  

Grab a flyer from the girls at the LGC table or 

contact Bill Duyvestyn on 0425 822 369 for 

details. Numbers are limited so get your entry 

form in soon.  

Cruise to Phillip Island Historic Races 

Saturday March 10th 
We are hosting another 

cruise to our favourite 

motorsport event. We 

have again been invited 

by the organizers, the 

VHRR to host another 

cruise to the Phillip Island Classic, on Saturday 

March 10th. What can also confirm that the NZ based 

F5000’s will be making a return appearance.  

Entry LGC Cruisers - Car & Driver $5 

NON LGC Cruisers - Car & Driver $15 

All adult passengers - $15 

School age kids FREE 

Entry includes free event program 

Cruise departs registration at Tooradin at 8:30am. 

Entry forms will be available from LGC tables 

tonight. 

 

            Tonight’s Schedule 
7:00   Prize Draws & Presentations 

• LGC Cruiser Prize Draws 

• Entrant’s Raffle Prize Draw 



Coming Events Cont. 

Cruise to Blue Lake Nationals 
We’re leading a cruise convoy on 

Thursday March 22nd for all those 

heading to Mt Gambier for the 

ASRF Regional Nationals. We plan 

to depart in the morning and stop at 

a number of locations along the 

chosen route for entrants to join on. 

Arrival in Mt Gambier is around mid-afternoon. 

There’s plenty to see & do in Mt Gambier for early 

arrivals on Friday. If you’re interested in being kept 

informed, please register at our tables as plans are 

being finalized.  

 

Coming Events 
 

Friday February 9th 
Bayside Op Shopping & 

Lunch 

Keep this date free for 

what’s sure to be a fun day 

out exploring for treasures 

in some of Melbourne’s 

best kept secret Op Shops. And what Pink Slips day 

out would not involve a nice lunch? See the Pink 

Slips at the LGC tables for details about the day. 

 

Friday March 9th @ 12 noon 

Lunch at Beretta’s Bistro 

220 Cranbourne – Frankston 

Rd Langwarrin  

Sign up sheet at the tables. 

 

LGC Merchandise 
Check out our ‘speedo’ design T 

shirt that we have available in a 

wide range of coloured shirts. We 

have stock in a limited range of 

shirt colours & sizes available to 

take home tonight. There might 

even be a shirt colour that matches your car. Note that 

the colours in the ‘speedo’ graphic used for the 

printing are the same on every shirt. 

Window stickers. 

We have a range of colours to display on your 

favourite ride, your beer fridge or daily driver. See 

Geoff at our tables and take some home tonight. 

Custom Embroidery 

We can arrange to have our speedo logo embroidered 

onto most garments so if you have an item of clothing 

that you’d like to add the ‘LGC speedo’ to, see Geoff 

at the merchandise table for details. 

 

Santa Cruz Fund 

Raising Raffle  
A big thank you to 

everyone that bought a 

ticket or two in our 

Santa Cruz raffle. We 

raised $1500 which we 

donated to the Melanoma Institute Australia to 

support their research into curing Melanoma Cancers. 

Here is the response Jan, our Secretary, received from 

Helen, their very appreciative Fund-Raising Manager. 

 
Dear Jan, 
I hope this email finds you well. 
I just wanted to let you know that we have received 
your recent donation. Thank you to you and the 
members of your club for your generous gift of 
$1,500. 
We are truly grateful for your donation and wanted 
to let you know that it will be going to research into 
finding a cure for melanoma. 
You should receive your receipt letter and certificate 
of appreciation shortly in the mail. 
If you would like to receive any information on 
Melanoma Institute Australia please let us know and 
we will be happy to send some on. 
Once again, many thanks and have a lovely 
Christmas and New Year. 
 
Kind regards, 
Helen   
Helen Roche 
Community Fundraising Manager  
Melanoma Institute Australia  
 

Other Events 
It’s a great time of the year to enjoy getting out in 

your favourite car. Here’s selection of upcoming 

events hosted by other clubs. 

• Kustom Nationals Phillip Island Jan 6-7 

• Port Fairy Rod Run Jan 12-14 

• Queenscliff Rod Run Feb 2-4 Feb 

• Picnic at Hanging Rock Feb 11 

• Grampians Hot Rod Run Feb 16-18 

• Gembrook All American Display Feb 18 

• Corowa Rod Run Mar 9-12 

• Rich River Rod Run Mar 16-18 

 

 

Next Peninsula Cruise Night 

Tuesday February 6th  


